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	CLUB NIGHT
	 Wednesday 2nd August
	Details to be confirmed


	CLUB DAY
	Saturday 5th August
	Details to be confirmed


	
	
	


NEWS IN BRIEF 
Club Night: What a great night we had for the July meeting with Karen from the Hauraki District Council covering BASIC first aid practices that we might one day need to use. Hopefully not but with the amount of travelling we do you just never know. 

August Club Night Mini Golf – details to be sent out once venue confirmed.
Club Day and other Activities: 
Neil is organising a Club Day activity hopefully with balloons in Te Awamutu – weather permitting.
Handling Line
Good handling line technique is vital when operating in confined or built up areas. Balloonists operating regularly in such areas may carry two or three handling lines stowed on the outside of their baskets and pre-attached to a hard point for instant deployment. There should be no stigma in using a handling line as it is another technique to make difficult landings safe and reliable. 

Handling line deployment

1. Deploy on the upwind side of the basket 

2. Confirm clear of gas hoses, tank valves and vent ropes etc and not tangled up before use 

3. Attach to a hard point, the flying carabiner is best 

4. Look down and confirm a clear path for deployment from the flying carabiner to the ground 

5. Be prepared to add heat, as the force the ground crew applies will quickly increase ROD 

6. Crew don't need to add weight - just guide left or right, or slow you 

7. Use clear arm signals and voice commands to the crew if required

Handling line considerations 

• Warn crew early in the landing approach of your intention to use a handling line 

• Deployment signifies to crew your wish to terminate the flight 

• Your crew can increase their effectiveness quickly by seconding willing bystanders if required 

• Be aware of your crew as they will tire quickly if working against the wind 

• Brief & practise handling line use with your crew as they dictate the success of the resultant landing 
• The Ronstan Quick Release (Snap Shackle) cutaway allows pilot rejection in case of trouble eg caught in power lines, trees or buildings








Copied from Australian Ballooning Federation
Flying
Calving is now under way so flying out of the city is not recommended. Farmers are stressed enough without balloons flying and landing on their farms.
It is also WET. The ground is saturated and even driving on Innes Common to set up the balloon could result in the chase vehicle becoming bogged in. So for now no flying 
Bristol Belle: 
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Balloonists help deflate the Bristol Belle – the first modern hot air balloon in Western Europe (Photo: Matt Cardy / Getty Images) Maddy Searle 2 days Wednesday July 12th 2017 

Fifty years ago, the first modern hot air balloon in Britain flew for the first time. The Bristol Belle, had its maiden flight on 9 July 1967, and was inflated on College Green in Bristol this week to commemorate the occasion. Bristol has long been known as the hot air ballooning capital of the UK. It is home to the famous Cameron Balloons company, and the Bristol International Balloon Fiesta, held every year since 1979. However, the history of ballooning in the city goes back even further than that, as early as the 18th century. 

To read the full article go to: https://inews.co.uk/essentials/lifestyle/travel/hot-air-balloons-big-deal-bristol/
Junior Balloonists
Next meeting Sunday 23rd July. 
Location: 171 Morrinsville Rd. Blue letterbox with a yellow door catch. (look pout for the overhead power lines crossing Morrinsville Rd) The gate will be closed but I will leave it unlocked. Please close it after you. Came down the driveway to the large grey shed. Wear something to keep you warm!

We will cover an introduction to the weather and let off some pibals. Then using a map each of you will try to determine the direction the balloon will fly in. If we have time, we will get out an old basket and set it up. This particular basket will be used by YOU as Junior Balloonists to do basket burns. We are organising a day of basket burns over at Waihi in October as part of the trolley derby day.

Please bring anyone along who would like to join.  
	President
	Nicholas Norris
	021 213 8861
	nnorris@ihug.co.nz 
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Waikato Whispers





Waikato Hot Air Balloon Club: � HYPERLINK "http://www.waikatoballoonclub.co.nz" ��www.waikatoballoonclub.co.nz�  Tel:07 856 0060
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